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May 5, 2008

Bridge repairs begin on Highway 40 south of Grande Prairie

Grande Prairie... Bridge repairs will begin May 7 at the Wapiti River on Highway 40 south of
Grande Prairie, resulting in lane reductions. The bridge will be reduced to one lane with a width of four
metres. The project involves the replacement of deck joints and other repairs. The total project cost,
including deck replacement in 2007 is $1.6 million. Work is expected to be completed by June 13,
weather permitting.

Motorists are asked to use caution in the area and obey all signs, flag people and traffic control devices.
For general information, please contact:

David Morrison
Bridge Technologist
Alberta Transportation
780-618-4378

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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